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On or around June 24, 2025,  the Weather Prediction Center will implement a 
new look and feel to the Medium Range (Days 3-7) National Hazards Map! 
These changes will improve the quality and readability of the chart, increase 
visibility, and better support a “Weather Ready Nation”

1. A new underlying basemap
2. Transitioning from outlined hazard areas to color-filled shapes
3. Label improvements
4. Removal of the flooding hazards (flooding occuring/imminent, flooding 

likely, and flooding possible) from the static image. Note: these shapes 
will still be available to toggle on the interactive map displayed on the 
webpage, and are also available on the Flood Outlook Product at

         www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/nationalfloodoutlook/

Questions or concerns?
Contact: 

Zack.Taylor@noaa.gov
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